
Dr. McDaniel, 

 

As an EBTS alum and a user of your wonderful resources, I just wanted to thank you for the education 

and wisdom you so graciously shared. Natalie and I graduated in the class of '92 and we are doing well. I 

continue to be led by your hermeneutic and as we have been going through the Psalms find it especially 

helpful! 

 

peace and blessings! 

 

David 

Rev. David Moon-Wainwright Community Presbyterian Church of Calistoga 


